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First of all, let me say Thank You for being a member of the Fern 

Creek Community Association & Chamber of Commerce.   

  

We appreciate your commitment as we see this organization grow 

and prosper.  "Thank You" to the 2017 Board of Directors for your 

time and dedication to the FCCACC.  To all the Committee 

members who have worked hard all year on projects for our 

organization, especially, Karen Roalofs for her work on the Fall Festival.  It was a huge 

success and thanks to all who participated.   And to Jean Henle, our Chamber 

Coordinator for always being prepared for the next challenge.  

 

Good things continue to happen on a daily basis.  Plan to come to the November 

Veterans Luncheon and to the December Holiday luncheon at Woodhaven CC and give 

back to our veterans and out friends at Toys For Tots.   Our FCCACC membership 

continues to grow as relationships build and prosper.  The news is out about the great 

community we have here in Fern Creek.  Please continue to spread the message amongst 

your colleagues, family and friends. 

 

As another year comes to a close, let us be thankful for our friends and relationships 

built here at the Fern Creek Community Association and Chamber of Commerce and 

look forward to the Christmas Holidays with eager anticipation.  And as we welcome 

the sights and sounds of the Holiday Season and plan for the New Year with fresh 

ideas.  Cold, wind, snow and ice are all expected with the Winter Season, but your Fern 

Creek Chamber provides a space that encourages warmth, friendship and 

hospitality.  We still have some events to finish the year such as our Membership 

Holiday Party at Wildwood Country Club.  We hope that you will find time to stop by. 

  

The New Year always brings new challenges to your Chamber.  You are a big part of 

this organization.  Offer suggestions, good or bad!  Consider making a New Yearôs 

Resolution to commit to getting more involved with your Chamber.  Join a committee 

and attend luncheons and as many events as you can.  If you do, I am sure you and your 

business will see a difference.  

 

Enjoy the Holidays with your Family and Friends! 

 

Josh Stewart 
President FCCACC 

josh.stewart@edwardjones.com 
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2017 Board of Directors  

Executive Board 

President 
Josh Stewart 
Edward Jones  

Vice President 
Carmen Ellington 
Autotruck Financial Credit Union 

Secretary 
Evelyn Vaughn 
Community Member 

Treasurer 
Steve Costelle 
Costelle & Associates 

Immediate Past President 
Sheryl Webb 
aŀǊƪΩǎ CŜŜŘ {ǘƻǊŜ 

Chamber Coordinator 
Jean Henle 
 

At-Large Board Members 
Sherry Henry 
Sherry Henry State Farm Ins 

Gene McManaway 
Community Member 

Brian Reynolds 
FC Branch Library 

Karen Roloafs 
tŀǇŀ WƻƘƴΩǎ tƛȊȊŀ CŜǊƴ /ǊŜŜƪ 

Jessica Thomas 
L&N Federal Credit Union 

Amanda Vandervort 
PNC Bank 

Dave Bates  
Bales Industrial Cleaning 
Equipment  

 

 

Presidentôs Message 

Fern Creek Communicator  
FERN CREEK COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION  

& CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

Serving Fern Creek-Highview-Buechel and other Metro Louisville Communities 

 

Fern Creek  
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Our November 7 speaker is Colonel Tim Moore. Tim is the 18
th
 District Kentucky State 

Representative and Chairman of the KY House Veterans, Military Affairs, and Public Protection 

Committee. Tim graduated from the United States Air Force Academy and has been in the Air 

Force for the past 33 years. He has deployed overseas on numerous occasions, including 

Operation Afghani Freedom and Iraqi Freedom.  He is a Command Pilot and a highly-decorated 

veteran. Tim also works as an instructor pilot at UPS. 

 

 Wesley Manor 

5012 E Manslick Rd 

Louisville, KY 40219 

   

 
Old National Bank 

4201 Shelbyville Rd 

Louisville, KY 40227 
 

 

 

Our December 5 speaker is Cletis Evans, Captain USMC (ret), Coordinator, Toys for Tots 

Louisville, a program ran by the United States Marine Corps Reserve which distributes toys to 

children whose parents cannot afford to buy gifts for Christmas. The program was founded in 

1947 by reservist Major Bill Hendricks. 

 

 

All In One Security 

6425 Bardstown Road  

Louisville, KY 40291 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Luncheon Hosts 

 

 

 

 
Luncheon Hosts 

 

 

November Luncheon Guest Speaker  

FCCACC Member Events 

December Luncheon Guest Speaker 

 

 Renew Your Membership. 

In the coming week, you will receive an 

invoice for your 2018 membership dues. 

These dues should be paid upon receipt. 
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A great Big Thank You goes to everyone involved with 

our annual FCCACC Family Fall Festival that was held at 

the FCCACC Community Center, Thursday, October     

26. We had 33 participating Chamber Members and we 

appreciate their support of this annual event!  We are 

happy to say this was our biggest crowd ever, we estimate 

more than 700 people were here, partaking in all of the 

festivities.  They enjoyed the ponies, the games, the fire 

truck, the milking station, the bounce houses, the pumpkin 

and face painting, pizza, cotton candy, popcorn, cookies 

and trick or treating!   And we had perfect weather for a Fall evening.  The 2017 Family Fall 

Festival was a huge success and it could not have been possible without the efforts of Fall Festival 

Program Chair, Karen Roloafs, the FCCACC Program Committee and all those involved. 

  

A Special Thank You goes to our Festival Title Sponsor: 

 

  

 

 

 

And to our Gold Sponsors: 

  

 

 

Along with our Silver Sponsors: 

   

   

 
  

 

A Thank You also goes to the 33 Members who set-up 

tables, handed out trick or treat items to the kids and 

their  business materials to the parents. 

 

We want to especially thank the Fern Creek Christian Church volunteers, a wonderful group of folks, who 

organized our face painting event and gaming area!  They are wonderful examples of people working to give 

back to their community!  They also helped us tear down after the event, which was such a big help.  Also 

thanks to our other volunteers, especially, Dave Bales, Carmen Ellington, Gene McManaway and Board 

President, Josh Stewart.  Thank you so much! 

 

FCCACC Community Fall Festival 
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Traditions At Beaumont held their Second Annual Chili Cook-

off and Silent Auction on October 11. It was a fun filled night 

and fundraiser in support of the Fern Creek Highview United 

Ministries. I ehad fun at the First Chili Cook-off along with some very good chili, so naturally I 

had to check out the Second Annual Cook-off. The silent auction added another level of fun and there was even 

more delicious chili with some unique receipts to sample.    

 FCCACC Member Activities 

 Traditions At Beaumont Chili Cook-off  
 


